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Dear Sir/Madam, 
I have just completed my final year of study as a BCL student at University College Cork. I am due to graduate with a 2.1 Honours degree in October. I have been accepted to the Law Society’s Access Programme and they have agreed to cover the costs of my Fe-1 Examinations by paying for up to 4 sittings of the 8 exams. I am due to sit the first 4 exams in October 2018 and the second 4 in March 2019.  I am writing to you to express my interest in the opportunity to work at your firm, on the on the possibility of being offered a Trainee Contract. 
Working at your firm would allow me to experience the law in practise, while also providing me with the much-coveted experience that will enable me to further develop the skills required for a successful career in law. I believe I have the requisite IT literacy as required for the job, in addition, to being friendly, punctual and driven to do my best in all situations to maintain the high integrity of the firm, with a high attention to detail in all areas. I have experience working in an office setting previously, at Michelle O Connell State Solicitors, the State Solicitor for the North Tipperary district, and this is an experience which I thoroughly enjoyed.    
I recognise from my time at Michelle O Connell’s office, that the only way to truly understand the law is through the application of law to private practise. I am confident working under high pressure situations which I believe can be seen through work experience as per my CV attached. I am attracted to the opportunity of working at Byrne Wallace on the basis that you are committed to delivering high quality service in a wide variety of practise areas, putting a primary focus on the realisation of the best possible outcomes for clients. I believe I am well suited to this position due to my interest and experience in a number of areas of practice whilst at Michelle O’ Connell Solicitors, such as road traffic offences and other criminal matters, particularly that of prosecution, family law, personal injury, professional negligence, residential property and conveyancing and wills and probate. I feel, I would benefit from working in such a diverse, high-quality and focused firm, and would relish such an opportunity.   
I believe I will be a valuable addition to your firm if offered the opportunity. I look forward to further correspondence in relation to this opportunity. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. Kind Regards,
Liam Ryan
